
 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

This is to inform that the scheduled date for the walk in interview for the DBT funded project 

with project no: BT/PR14665/NNT/28/915/2015, has been changed from 13
th

 September 2016 to 

27
th

 September, 2016 at 12:00 in the room of HOD, Department of Polymer Science and 

Technology, due to some unavoidable circumstances. 

 

Prof. Dipankar Chattopadhyay 

Principle Investigator  


